

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 18
NOVEMBER 2022



PREP CELEBRATION

Parents and carers of Pre-Kinder students are invited to a special event to celebrate the completion of the Prep Year.

This event will take place in the Prep Classrooms at 1.30pm.

There are two days for these events:

Wednesday 30 November: 3 Day program - Prep White and Red

Thursday 1 December: 2 Day program - Prep Blue and Purple

RSVP's are required for this event via our website to ensure adequate seating www.thac.nsw.edu.au/book

We look forward to celebrating at this special event!